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       December 6, 2013 

By Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 

Re: DG 13-198; EnergyNorth Natural Gas, Inc. d/b/a Liberty Utilities 
 Investigation Into Line Extension Policy Matters 

           
Dear Ms. Howland: 

 In follow up to the December 4, 2013 hearing, I enclose an original and six copies of 
Exhibit 3 which was developed collaboratively with the Company, the Staff and the Office of 
Consumer Advocate.  For ease of review, I am also enclosing a redlined version of the exhibit 
showing changes from the version presented at the hearing. 

 Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
      Very truly yours,      

       
      Sarah B. Knowlton 
Enclosures 
cc:   Service list 
 


